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The law firm of Archer P.C. and its employees recently donated a variety of baby care items for a special group of

mothers-to-be – pregnant wives of wounded military personnel being treated at the Walter Reed National

Military Medical Center in Bethesda, Md.

WRNMMC is the largest military medical center in the United States, caring for the wounded, ill and injured

from conflicts around the world. Currently 108 pregnant wives are staying at their husbands’ bedsides at

WRNMMC, far from other family members and friends. The donated items – including bibs, diapers, onesies,

blankets and stuffed animals – will be part of a delivery to be used for “Wounded Warriors Baby Showers” for

eight couples who are expecting in September. The program is organized by the American Red Cross (ARC) and

Marines Care, a charitable organization that provides assistance to military members and veterans, as well as

their families.

http://www.wrnmmc.capmed.mil/SitePages/home.aspx
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Above, Archer Partner Angela Titus McEwan, right, who serves as Vice Chair of the American Red Cross

Camden and Burlington County Chapter, and Dawn DiLolle, the firm’s event coordinator, display donated items

prior to delivery to the local ARC chapter.
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